

PRESS RELEASE PRESS RELEASE





FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: February 13, 2017

Contact: Craig Bryson, Public Information Officer, (248) 645-2000, ext. 2302 (e-mail: cbryson@rcoc.org)

Visit RCOC online at www.rcocweb.org

Alternate Spalding DeDecker Associates, Inc.

Contact: 905 South Blvd. East

Rochester Hills, Michigan 48307

Phone: (248) 844-5400 Fax: (248) 844-5404 Cheryl Gregory, PE cgregory@sda-eng.com www.sda-eng.com

PUBLIC INFO MEETING WILL BE MARCH 8 FOR SOUTHFIELD ROAD CORRIDOR STUDY

Beverly Hills, MI (February 8, 2017) – The Road Commission for Oakland County (RCOC), in close cooperation with the communities of Southfield, Lathrup Village, Beverly Hills and Southfield Township, will conduct a third public information and comment meeting at Lathrup Village City Hall to present information about the ongoing Environmental Assessment study of potential future improvements to the Southfield Road corridor, from Mt. Vernon Road to approximately 1,200 feet north of 13 Mile Road.

MEETING DATE: March 8, 2017

TIME: 4:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

LOCATION: Lathrup Village City Hall

Community Room 27400 Southfield Road Lathrup Village, MI 48076

The public is encouraged to attend this open-house-style meeting and learn about the alternatives that are being carried forward in the corridor study, ask questions and offer input regarding the corridor. The study is being implemented in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and will be completed prior to proceeding with any engineering design for future roadway improvements.

Those with disabilities needing accommodations for participation in this meeting should contact Brad Knight at (248) 645-2000 one week in advance to request mobility, visual, hearing or other assistance.